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Highlights from HOA - BAPD Crime Prevention presentation
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I know most neighbors could not attend our meeting last Thursday, so for anyone interested, see the attachment that
includes some highlights from the presentation.

Thanks and Have a good rest of this rainy week!
GaryAnn - HOA Secretary
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The Estates at Pembrooke Park
HOA Crime Prevention Meeting - 10.19.2023
Cedar Ridge Christian Church - Fellowship Hall
BAPD officials Officer Michael Peale, Officer Connor Poole and Ethan

Hutchins presented to our meeting. Here are some of the points they
made during the presentation:

e 38 Calls for Service from November '22 - April '23, this is for Pembrooke Park
and the Estates at Pembrooke Park.

e 11 of those calls were home alarms that went off but were not crime related.
The other 27 calls were as follows: 2 man w/a gun, 3 disturbance, 3 Fraud, 4
traffic related, 1 lost property, 1 Keep the peace, 1 mental illness related, 1
suspicious person. There has not been any “porch pirate” calls in our
neighborhood.

® They hope within the next few months, we will be able to go to
crimemapping.com and enter our address to receive alerts on our phone or
email to know what is happening in our area. Go to BAPD Facebook page to learn
when crimemapping.com goes live!

* |f you ever sell anything on Facebook Market place or any site and want to meet
the buyer at a safe place, you can meet at the Public Safety Center at 1101 N.
Sixth St. It is a safe place with lights and cameras all over the property.

e The officers answered questions and gave us tips such as:

1. Know your neighbors

2. Keep your cars locked if left in the driveway

3. Do not leave any valuables in your car outside

4. Lights on overnight around your home always deters crime

5. Watch for unusual cars or people in your neighborhood and report anything

that looks suspicious
6. Having camera/video surveillance is helpful

Something the officers shared is the response time for emergency calls is under 2
minutes to a BA address!

If you are interested in learning more about the BAPD consider enrolling in an upcoming
Citizens Police Academy. It is a once a week, 3 hour course for 12 weeks. You get to
meet officers from every department and learn what it takes to be a BA police officer. It
is every interactive. My husband and | took the class 3 years ago and loved it! So
informative. Contact Public Affairs Officer Michael Peale at 918-451-8200, ext 8710 or
email mpeale@brokenarrowok.gov And tell him you are interested in the next CPA!




